James Ingram 38 Bailey Road Chichester NH 03258 603-236-6373 jim.r.ingram@gmail.com

NHPUC JANZO'16 PM 3:51

January 20, 2016

Debra Howland Executive Director& Secretary Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, N. H. 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DW 14-176. Cover Letter for Mill Brook Village Water System (MBVWS) Revision to Page 6 of Tariff

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing with the Commission, please find an original and six copies of the Mill Brook Village Water System's proposed revision to page 6 of the Tarrif. This is in keeping with section E of the approved Stipulation Agreement.

All customers were notified of the new reduced rates with a note that was included with their 4th quarter 2015 invoice on January 15, 2016.

Sincerely,

James Ingram